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Thursday, December 30, 2021 

 

Dear Perth Amboy School Community, 

A letter was recently sent to everyone advising you of the possibility of having to go to remote instruction, because 

of a recent increase in COVID-19 cases throughout the community. 

As a result of our continued monitoring and review of a very fluid situation, Perth Amboy Public Schools in 

collaboration and guidance with the local health department and support of the Middlesex County Superintendent 

of Schools, has made the decision to return to remote instruction upon our return from the holiday break beginning 

Monday, January 3, 2022.  Remote instruction will be in effect for students and staff, with the exception of those 

designated staff members that were required to report to work during prior remote instruction. Staff members 

required to report to work will receive a notification from their Supervisor.  The expectation is that we will remain 

on remote instruction for two weeks, and will return to in-person instruction on Tuesday, January 18, 2022. If we 

are required to remain on remote instruction for longer, we will advise via another communication. 

You will be receiving further correspondence from Dr. Vivian Rodriguez, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum 

and Instruction and Mr. Delvis Rodriguez, Assistant Superintendent of Administration regarding pertinent 

information as it relates to remote instruction and operations during these two weeks. 

Please feel free to contact your school Principal with any school specific questions. To access your Principal’s 

contact information, please click here. 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and flexibility during this time. This was not an easy decision to 

make. However, the health and well-being of our students and staff is paramount to our ability to return to in-

person instruction in the very near future. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. David A. Roman 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://www.paps.net/cms/lib/NJ01001771/Centricity/Domain/4/PAPS%20SCHOOLS%202021-2022%20Principal%20List.pdf

